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DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF

AUDITED FINAL RESULTS

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2021

Reference is made to the announcement of TFG International Group Limited (the

‘‘Company’’, together with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) dated 14 March 2022 (the

‘‘Announcement’’) in relation to hold a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company

(the ‘‘Board’’) on Monday, 28 March 2022 for the purpose of considering and approving,

inter alia, the final results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the year ended 31

December 2021 and publication of the same and also for considering the recommendation on

payment of a final dividend, if any.

The Board wishes to inform the shareholders of the Company and potential investors that as

the auditing process for the final results of the Company for the year ended 31 December

2021 has not been completed due to the recent outbreak of COVID-19, the Company’s

auditors require additional time for completing their audit work. The Company currently will

not be in a position to publish an audited final results for the year ended 31 December 2021

on Monday, 28 March 2022, and will instead publish an unaudited final results for the year

ended 31 December 2021. The Company will publish the audited final results for the year

ended 31 December 2021 as soon as practicable after the auditing process has been

completed and the final results of the Company for the year ended 31 December 2021 have

been agreed with the Company’s auditors. Further announcement will be made by the

Company as and when appropriate.
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